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BRIDGEWATER BOARD OF FINANCE 
Bridgewater Village Store 

                                                                     Regular Meeting 
                                                                  November 21, 2018 
 

                                                                          DRAFT 
 
 
 

Board Members present: Dennis MacDonald, Walt Barlow, Bruce Parker, Tom 
Presby and Diane McNulty 
 
No Guests present 
 
Jennifer Krause Clerk 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Vice Chairman Dennis MacDonald called the meeting to order at 5:35 PM. 
 
REVIEW MINUTES 
Mr. Barlow made a motion to accept the minutes from September 19, 2018 
Regular Meeting. Seconded by Mr. Parker.  All in favor, so moved. 
 
TAX COLLECTOR’S REPORT 
Review and discuss October 31, 2018 Tax Collector’s Report. 
 
TREASURERS REPORT 
Review and discuss November 20, 2018 Treasurer’s YTD Financial update. 
 
UPDATE ON BOARD OF TRUSTEES REQUIRED ACTIONS 
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REPORT FROM THE FIRST SELECTMAN 
Grange Update: Discussed existing fence and waiting for reports to be issued from 
the CT Historic Commission Office. 
 
 
Carr/Joshua Heights:  Discussed Consultant Expenses incurred by the P&Z 
Commission.  Mr. MacDonald to ask Mrs. Wilcox for clarification on the P&Z 
Commission consultant invoices for Joshua Heights.  To be reconciled at next 
meeting. 
 
No other business approved for discussion by 2/3 of the Board 
 
ADJOURN 
Mr. MacDonald made a motion to adjourn at 5:47 PM.  Seconded by Mr. Barlow.  
All in favor, so moved. 
 
 
   
Next BOF Meeting, November 21, 2018, Annual Meeting.  Directly following 
Regular Meeting on same date. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Jennifer Krause, Clerk 
 


